
 
 
 
 
 
 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS: BRANNEN POND ROAD DRAINAGE REPAIRS 

Bulloch County Board of Commissioners 

Engineering Department 

 

 

The Bulloch County Board of Commissioners is pleased to announce the 

selection of the following firm regarding the above RFQ: 
 

Kimley-Horn and Associates was awarded this project for the amount of 

$158,000.00. 


